

مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية – دبي ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI

P.O. Box : 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E. Tel. : +(971) 4 3370252 Fax : +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail : maryscol@emirates.net.ae. website : www.stmarysdubai.com

OUR	REF	
------------	-----	--

DATE: Thursday, 28th September 2017

To : Parents of students in Year Eleven- Practice Tests in the new 9-1 GCSE English Language and Mathematic on Saturday, 7^{TH} October 2017

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's Catholic High School, Dubai.

The YEAR Eleven students will have practice tests in the new GCSE 9-1 English Language as well as Mathematics . The English tests are being done with a view to give students more opportunities to have a clear idea of how the new specification will be tested with an end to better preparation towards the London Board Examinations of June 2018

The Test in Mathematics is being conducted to get a clear idea of the current level of students so that teachers may then be able to work on those areas of weakness or gaps in learning to help students work towards high attainment in their London Board Examinations of June 2018.

ALL STUDENTS MUST BE PRESENT FOR THESE TESTS ON SATURDAY, 7^{TH} OCTOBER 2017 FROM 7:30 AM UNTIL 12:00 PM.

All students must be in school uniform and must carry water / juice and a snack.

We thank you in advance for your collaboration in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

DUBAL - U.A.E